

## SMU Students in the News Highlights from May 24-30, 2016

SMU graduate student/DISD principal Nancy Bernardino receives \$20k scholarship from the Credit Union of Texas

http://www.cornerstoneleague.coop/credit union of texas gives 20k scholarship to dallas isd principa l.html

SMU student Ryan Cross named a fellow for the Center for the Study of the Presidency and Congress http://www.wiltonbulletin.com/74928/cross-named-presidential-fellow/

Compiled by Cherri Gann '15 SMU News and Communications Office of Public Affairs P.O. Box 750174 Dallas, TX 75275-0174 214-768-7657